
Newsletter #2 - Oct 18, 2014 

MCHS 60s Reunion & Celebration of 
the 60s 
                                           Event Committee:   Jaan Pill,  Lynn Legge,  D.Scott Munro 

                                         Data base team:  Howard Hight, Diana Redden 
                              

Please join us: Oct. 17 2015 at Old Mill, Toronto 
                                     

Dear fellow MCHS grad, 

The MCHS 60s Reunion & Celebration of the 60s. 

Oct. 17, 2015 at Old Mill Toronto. 

The database is central to the registration process. Please be sure we have you listed. This is 
where we will record your participation. 

If you are reading this, we have you in the system. Please help us by getting former classmates 
to contact us and register.  

Ask them to send their email address to Howard Hight     hahight@gmail.com or to Diana 
Redden     retiredredden@telus.net 

Registration fee is $150 for single tickets or $250 per registered couple.  

Please make your payment in Canadian currency, payable to MCHS 2015 and send it to: 

Diana Redden 

4487 – 222A Street 

Langley, B.C. 

V2Z 1B2 

All funding for the event is from the registration fees. There are substantial deposits that have to 
be submitted almost immediately.  

Please register as soon as possible. We need to have a good indication of our attendance. We 
need your help to plan for the meals and space. 

Any person who attended or worked at MCHS during the 1960s is welcome to attend the 
reunion. 

We welcome your feedback and suggestions 

Known details to date: 

• There will be round tables, so that people could talk across tables. People start off at the 
tables, set up according to the year of graduation. 
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• The buffet will encourage mingling and discovery.  
• There will be high, narrow tables arranged at the periphery of the room, for random 

informal chatting. Our aim is to ensure inclusivity. 
• There will be photo displays showing the school then and now.  
• There will be a photo display and acknowledgement about classmates who have passed 

away. 
• Yearbook photos for name tags will be used. 
• We will colour-code the name tags, by graduating year.  
• We are working on details related to entertainment, with a focus on 50s and 60s music 

and dancing.  
• We’ll have information soon on special hotel rates for the reunion. 

 

Raffles and prizes 

• Whatever money is left over after expenses are covered will be distributed – possibly 
through raffles and prizes – at the reunion. We will share details at the event itself. We 
are working hard to keep the details a secret. 

For ongoing updates regarding the reunion, please visit www.preservedstories.com 

We look forward to seeing you at the MCHS 60s Reunion & Celebration of the 60s! 

Sincerely, 

The MCHS 60s Reunion Organizing Committee 

 

 

http://www.preservedstories.com/

